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Employees and visitors alike frequent the food sales area on the second floor of City Hall. 
This area provides snacks, beverages, breakfast, and lunch items to many who come 
through our doors. This month will mark the end of the contract with Guilliano's, the 
vendor that has faithfully provided food and service at this location. 

As the City looks for a new vendor for the second floor, there must be a number of 
considerations that go into the Request for Proposal (RFP). 

As Jean Anthelme Brillat-Savarin, the French gastronomist said "[t]ell me what you eat, 
I'll tell you who you are." For Angelenos today, we are a people who are ever focused on 
new ways to eat healthfully, sustainably, and with a conscientious viewpoint as to how 
our eating choices impact our local economy, ecosystem, and world at large. 

I THEREFORE MOVE that the General Services Department (GSD) report to the 
Information Technology and Government Affairs (ITGA) Committee in no more than 30 
days on the status of a Request for Proposal (RFP) that, in addition to generally favorable . I, 
contractual terms, seeks out a new lessee for the second floor at City Hall that values :;;:"~ 
healthy, local, and sustainable eating, as well as an organization that emphasizes · ""'""';"" 
philanthropy and community stewardship. ':Z: 
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